
 

 

S U M M E R T E R M 

 

 

 We would like to use this opportunity to say to all the Mon 

PERE children leaving us this summer term, that it was a 

pleasure having you spend a lovely time with us, and we 

wish you all the best as you move on to the next stage of 

your education. 
 

 

 

  

OUTINGS 

From next term we will gradually introduce story time on a boat with 

the Dudley Canal trust. This activity would last for about 20mins 

where the children will be accompanied by me on a boat ride singing 

rhymes and enjoying stories too. This activity will fall on Wednesday 

mornings but will not be on a weekly basis. As it is on the same day 

as Rattle and Rhyme, we will split the children into 2 groups and 

rotate attendance so that every Mon PERE child will get to enjoy 

both experiences. This will help them develop in all 7areas of 

learning as we will be learning while on the go. 

 

 
ADHOC CARE 
From the new term (September 5th), ad hoc care will be restricted to 

weekends and night care only. We would no longer be providing 

adhoc care services during the week. Only permanent places will be 

available from Monday-Friday. This is to enable us to have a 

structured timetable, routine and to ensure continuity of our 

children’s learning and development. 



 

 

 

FUNDED PLACES 

Parents accessing the EEF funding (15hrs or 30hrs or time for 

2’s) are now required to pay for their child’s meal.  

Breakfast is £2.00 per day, lunch would be £2.50 per day and 

dinner will cost £3 per day. This will take effect from 

September 2022. Payment for meals is to be made weekly in 

advance. 

 

BABY'S DAYS 

 

Parents/carers should please sign their child's attendance register at 

the end of each week. It is very important. There is a new option 

where you can record your child's daily attendance yourself. If you 

would like to access this option kindly let us know so we can set you 

up on the system. 

Please endeavour to read your child's daily diary and comment on 

them. We learn a lot about your child from the comments and media 

that you send to us no matter how little the information or clip is. 

 

TERMLY REPORT 

We will send out your child’s end of term report via email alongside 

this Newsletter. Please comment on your child’s report as a reply to 

the email containing the report summary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CURRICULUM  
We will send your child home with their curriculum; this is to keep 

you informed on what your child is learning weekly and how to help 

them at home to meet up with their next steps. Having the 

curriculum will promote continuity of learning opportunities and 

help you engage more with your child. Only a few parents respond 

to our home learning activities and let us know what their child’s 

interests has been in their home environment. We encourage 

parents to keep us informed as much as possible with every little 

detail regarding what their child has been up to at home. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



COMPLIMENTS AND COMPLAINTS   

In your baby's days app, at the top where you have the 

"communicate" tab, you will find a tab for compliments and for 

complaints. Please feel free to utilize these resources. You have also 

been issued a complaints procedure for Mon PERE Daycare at the 

beginning of your contract. Please follow the outlined procedure if 

required.  

Parents are encouraged to please leave us a review on 

childcare.co.uk (Mon PERE Daycare).Thank you 

 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
We are asking parents to please adhere to their drop off and pick up 

times to keep the children consistent with their routine. As it is a 

new session, we have new children joining us with different 

schedules hence lateness in collecting your child will mean me going 

over my ratio . 

FEES 
Our day-care fees remain the same for the 2022 Autumn term 

however, our home pick up and drop off fares have increased. This is 

due to the rise in prices of Petrol. Home collection and drop off 

around a 3mile radius is £5 per trip. 
 

Parents please contact us with any enquiries, suggestions and issues via 

baby's days, email or phone. we will respond as soon as we are able to. I 

pray we have a wonderful Autumn term in the LORD.  

 

August, 2022. 

 

 

 


